


 

February 22, 2018 

 

Please publish the following public hearing notice in THE FARMVILLE HERALD on Friday, March 9, and 

Friday March 16, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 
Notice of Public Hearings 

The Prince Edward County Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 20, 2018 

at 7:00 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Room located on the 3rd floor of the Prince Edward County 

Courthouse, 111 South Street, Farmville, Virginia, to receive citizen input prior to the Planning 

Commission making recommendations to the Board of Supervisors on the following: 

1. Request by Tammy Brindle for a Special Use Permit to install one lighted free standing sign 

with LED digital reader and illuminated wall/canopy signs located at 14315 Farmville Road 

on property identified as Tax Map Parcel 112-1-1A. This is an A1, Agricultural Conservation 

District. 

2. Request by Schaffer Construction Company, Inc. to construct Townhome units for sale on 

Briarwood Drive on property identified as Tax Map Parcel 038C-7-A. This is an R2, General 

Residential District.  

Complete copies of each Special Use Permit application are available for public review in the office of 

the Prince Edward County Administrator, 111 South Street, 3rd Floor, Farmville, VA, or on the county 

website at www.co.prince-edward.va.us.   It is the County’s intent to comply with the Americans with 

Disabilities Act.  Should you need special accommodations, please contact W. W. Bartlett, County 

Administrator at 434-392-8837. 

       

http://www.co.prince-edward.va.us/





